
Chair Lipps, Vice Chair Stewart, and members of the House Public Health Policy Committee, 

  

My name is Elizabeth Mancuso, and I am a third-year medical student at OU-HCOM. I am a 

constituent of Columbus, Ohio (43212). I am writing in support of House Bill 89 “Regards 

intimate examination of anesthetized, unconscious patient”. As a medical student, I would not 

feel comfortable participating in a pelvic exam where a woman did not consent to it being done. 

Additionally, as a woman I would not want anyone inside my female anatomy that did not get 

my explicit consent prior to it being done. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

  

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth, Mancuso 

 


